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RECOVERED 
Cst. Cam KAMIYA of the Mission RCMP Community Response Unit recovered a Sea Doo RXP 
that had been stripped of the engine and dumped in a secluded waterway in the Mission area. 
Cst Kamiya contacted Bombardier and traced the Sea Doo to the original owner but was unable 
to obtain any details from the subject. On November 10 2009, Cst Kamiya’s investigation lead 
him to the Stolen Boats Canada web page where he was able to identify the recovered craft as 
being stolen from Surrey in August of 2008. 
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